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Proposed Resolution No. 5
Submitted by: NPMHU Committee on the Future

Oppose USPS Plans to Downsize or Reduce Service

WHEREAS, in response to recent financial difficulties, the U.S. Postal Service has
embarked on a plan to reduce service to the American people by closing or
consolidating scores of mail processing facilities, closing or reducing hours at
smaller post offices, and reducing residential delivery; and

WHEREAS, these plans, if fully implemented, would dismantle a large part of the
postal network and communications system that is supported by the Postal Service
and its employees; and

WHEREAS, these plans are misguided, and if left unchallenged and unchanged,
could lead to the demise of the Postal Service;

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the NPMHU should continue to take all
reasonable and available steps and actions to oppose unnecessary and misguided
cuts in service, including specifically unjustified closings and consolidations of
mail processing facilities that may be proposed and/or adopted by postal
management.
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